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Next FVC meeting/ eVANt 

Date: January  

Time: 12:00 Noon 

 

Cost: $55 for event ($45 Pre-Reg before Jan10th, 2020) 

Event: Vanners in the Forest and FVC Pig Roast (see flyer) 

 

Place: River Forest Group Camping Site 

29.01287, -81.39076 OR N29Á0ô46ò, W081Á23ô27ò 

45700 River Forest BLVD 

Deland FL 32720 

Directions: From Deland, Fl, drive West on SR44 to the 1st intersection 

after crossing the St. Johns River. Turn Right and go North on 

CR42, entrance to campground is on the right in ¼ mile 

 

Schedule: 

11:45am    Officers to Meeting Area (New Business sheet is displayed) 

12:00 Noon Meeting begins 

 

1. Minutes of last meeting 

2. Roll call and Roster update 

3. Treasurerôs report 

4. Newsletter report 

5. Van-in updates  
6. Van-in proposals  
7. Old Business 
8. New Business ï Open Discussion (from sign-up sheet) 
9. 2020 FVC meeting schedule  

10. CofC 2020 whoôs going (FVC Reps) 

11. 50/50 ï Adjournment  
 

*** April 26th , 2020 - Next Newsletter Deadline ï April 26th , 2020 *** 

  

 

On the Cover:  òNotel Moteló - museum piece at the Museum of Vanning  

http://www.floridavancouncil.com/event_fliers/vanners_in_the_forest_2019/v_in_forest_2019_flier.jpg
https://www.vanningmuseum.com/
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FLORIDA VAN COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the November 16, 2019 meeting at 
Floridian Sandalwood RV Resort in St. Cloud, 
are as follows: 
 

Spooky Tooth called the meeting to order. 
 

Minutes of the June 15, 2019 meeting were read 
and approved.  
 

There were11 clubs present and NO Excused 
Absence (out of 12 clubs total) during roll call.  It 
was noted that West Coast Vans should really 
be an Excused Absence, considering the 
medical issues Rick's wife is having.  It's 
understandable why he didn't put calling in for 
an Excused Absence to be a high priority. 

 
TREASURERôS REPORT: 
Mook gave the Treasurerôs report. 
 
NEWSLETTER REPORT: 
Gnarly gate the newsletter report and again thanked everyone for the 
great input.  If you aren't getting your newsletter in your e-mail box, or via 
snail mail, then you need to contact us, because that means we don't 
have your correct contact info.  Please be sure to send all your input to  
news@floridavancouncil.com and Gnarly will always give you a 
response.  If you don't get a response, that means he didn't get the input.   
 
VAN-IN UPDATES: 
Florida Van Council January 17 - 20, 2020 - Vanners in the Forest VI - 
River Forest Group Camping Area in the Ocala National Forest, near 
Deland. Mook said the House Rockers band will be camping with us, 
and, depending on weather, they may perform.  Rain and electronic band 
equipment aren't really compatible.  Pot luck Saturday night.     
 
Broward March 13 - 15, 2020 - Broward's Laid Back Hillbilly 
Weekend - Sidewinder's in White Springs.  Soup Friday night.  Pot luck 
Saturday, we supply the meat.  Even if you can't pre-reg, please let us 
know you're coming so we know how much meat to prepare.  $20 per 
van, pre-reg or at the gate 
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VAN-IN PROPOSALS: 
Foreplay Still thinking about it 
Adventure Vans of FL October 23 - 25, 2020 - Robinson Ranch - 
Halloween theme.  Covered dish.  More data coming soon. 
 

MEETING DATES the remainder of 2020:   
January 18 Vanners in the Forest VI - River Forest Group Camping 
area in the Ocala National Forest, near Deland 
June Date and location TBD.  Nomination of FVC officers for 2021. 
November Floridian Sandalwood RV resort in St. Cloud - Lew noted 
that we need at least 10 vans to show up for the night to get a price break. 
This will be the election of officers for 2021 and the annual pig roast 
meeting. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
Cari said that Rick Chester would probably still be doing his annual New 
Year's eve party this year at the Chester Ranch on December 27 - 29, 
2019, but, we're not absolutely sure because of his wife's medical 
condition. 
 

Judith thanked everyone who attended this years National Truck-In® 
(Nats).  The 48th National Truck-In® will be  held on July 8 - 12, 2020 in 
Albert Lea, Minnesota.  They have 4 pre-reg at this time.  The Nats is the 
premiere vanning eVant of the year, and everyone always has a great 
time. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
It was mentioned that FVC always puts an ad in the bible for the annual 
Council of Councils (CofC) meeting.  A motion that the FVC take out a 
full page ad ($50) in the 2020 CofC bible was carried by a hand vote. 
 

OPEN DISCUSSION: 
Brian, of Green Demon Vanners Van Club ( @greendemonvans ), noted 
that he wants to grow the FVC, especially the younger vanners, who can 
be more readily reached via Instagram.  There were no objections to his 
request to set up and monitor an Instagram account for the FVC.  There 
was a round of applause when all of the Green Demon vanners who 
attended this meeting stood up. 
 

Nominations were re-opened for FVC officers for 2020.  There were no 
new nominations.  Ballots were distributed to all members, and Spooky 
Tooth ordered a 15-minute break for the counting of the ballots.  There 
was only one contested office, that of Vice-President.  Joe Van was 
elected Vice-President for 2020. 
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FVC OFFICERS FOR 2020:  

President          Konehead Vice-President       Joe Van 

Secretary          Scribe John Treasurer      Mook 

Newsletter Editor     Gnarly Van Judge    Shawn Cooligan 
  

Judith noted that we have so many new members that she suggested 
that everyone, new and old, stand up and introduce themselves so the 
new members and the old members can put a face with the name and 
learn a little something about each other. 
 

It was noted that the FVC has added 3 new clubs to the roster, Psycho 
Vans, United Vans and Green Demon Vanners Van Club. 
 

Judith presented plaques to Spooky Tooth (retiring President) and Cari 
(retiring Vice-President). 
 

At this point, everyone started milling around and the meeting was 
concluded without a formal motion to adjourn. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Scribe John, Secretary 
 
 

  

Life Happens 
 

You either get bitter, or you get better. 
 

Itôs that simple.  
 

You either take what has been dealt to you and 
allow it to make you a better person, or you 

allow it to tear you down. 
 

The choice does not belong to fate,  
it belongs to you. 
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FLORIDA VAN COUNCIL CLUB ROSTER ï January 19, 2020 
 

 

PRESIDENT: 
"Konehead" 
3428 Country Walk Dr. 
Port Orange, FL    32129 
(386) 527-2484 (cell) 

email koneheadbg@gmail.com 

SECRETARY: "Scribe" 
2137 N. Hampton Cir. 
Winter Park, FL  32792 
(407) 678-3281 

e-mail scribejohnc@gmail.com 

VICE-PRES: 
Joe Van 
6 Teak Run  
Ocala, FL 34472 

(352) 598-5658   Cell Phone 
 e-mail   cvan64@comcast.net 

TREASURER: "Mook" 
3932 Poinsettia Dr. 
St. Pete Beach, FL  33706       

e-mail   
mook@floridavancouncil.com 

VAN JUDGE: 
Shaw n Colligan 

6016 West Farkas Rd 
Plant City, FL   33567 
(813) 846-6768  (cell) 
e-mail  Huskyharly@aol.com 

EDITOR: "Captain Gnarlyò 

3932 Poinsettia Dr. 
St. Pete Beach, FL  33706       
e-mail  
new s@floridavancouncil.com 

1 Adventure Vans of Florida   
   6 Teak Run 
   Ocala, Fl     34472 
   "Joe Van"            (352) 598-5658 

   e-mail  Cvan64@comcast.net 

9  HUT Slut Tours  
     551 South Brevard Avenue, Apt. 316 
     Cocoa Beach, FL  32931 
     Cari Patton             (321) 693-3988   Cell Phone 

     e-mail        HUTSLutTours@gmail.com 

2 CaraVans of Jacksonville 
   6812 Miss Muffet Lane N. 
   Jacksonville, Fl     32210 

   "Thumper"            (904) 786-3737 

10 Psycho Vans 
     48A Wellhaven Lane  
     Palm Coast, FL   32164 

     Quinton White       (386) 846-0531 
     e-mail        Qw hite555@gmail.com 

3 Central Florida Vans, Inc. 

   817 Wildabon Ave. 
   Lake Wales, FL        33853-3458 
   Judith Pilon          (407) 484-2234 
   e-mail   judpilon@aol.com 

11 Relentless Vanners 

     5 Calendula Ct. E. 
     Homosassa, FL     34446 
     Mark Waterman      (603) 892-0571 
     e-mail  chatbratmark@msn.com 

4 Coastal Vans of Daytona 
   683 S. Center 
   Ormond Beach, FL   32174 
   Russ Stumpf            (386) 673-2149 

   e-mail  rtw van@tampabay.rr.com 

12 S. Florida Vans, Broward Chapter 
     12931 S.W. 10th Ct. 
     Davie, FL            33325 
     "Sidew inder"          (386) 397-1616 

      e-mail  LSKOKO@CFL.RR.com 

5  Fore Play Vanners 
    3701 Southview  Dr. 
    Brandon, FL   33511 

    Magoo Hartman                (813) 267-9794 
    e-mail  MagooFVCVanner@verizon.net 

 13 United Truckers 
     1906 East Carol Drive 
      Plant City, FL  33563 

      Dean Cavanaugh      (813) 597-9238 
      e-mail   Tw o12-809@peoplepc.com 

6  Green Demon Vanners Van Club 
    118 Sandpiper Ridge Drive 

    Ormond Beach, FL  32176 
    Brian Haynes             (386) 852-8345 
    e-mail   greendemonvans@gmail.com 

14 Vans of Ft. Liquordale, Ltd. 
     395 S.W. 64th Terrace 

     Margate, FL          33068 
     "SpookyTooth"        (954) 695-5786 (cell) 
     e-mail  qualtersr@bellsouth.net    

7  Hi-Way Vanners 
    6328 Candlew ood Drive 
    Wesley Chapel, FL  33544 
    Snapdragon             (813) 527-4161 

    e-mail   robkillion70@hotmail.com 

15  West Coast Vans 
     12251 S.E. 66th Place 
     Morriston, FL             32668 
     Rick Chester   (352) 489-6479 

8   Homegrown Kustoms Van Club,  FL Chapter  
     10260 Oliver Avenue 
     Hastings, FL     32145 

     Taz New th      (904) 413-6091 

     & Sandra Dolinski 

16  Independents 
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FVC President 

 
Well, Boys and Girls, 

Had a great turnout at the November 
meeting, 50 FVC members. Havenôt seen 
a meeting that big in a long time, we were 
even allowed to use the meeting hall for 
the pot puck after. Pot luck dinner was 
delicious! 

 
  As most of you have heard, I am the new president of the FVC. 
Time to make vanning great again!  I have been talking to a lot of 
members and former members about what we can do to make vanning 
in Florida better. Have been getting a lot of positive feedback, which I 
feel will help. I personally would like to see 100 members in the FVC this 
year, I think that is an attainable goal! I also will be trying to bring some 
fun back to the meetings and keep them a hour long. Looking forward to 
starting off the new year with a bang! 
 
    Next up after the meeting was the fundraiser for the museum of 
vanning.(Dec 6-8 2019) Great turnout from all over. England, mid-west, 
Washington state, Canada and of course Florida. Sry if I missed 
anyone,90 vanners partied for the weekend. 
 

Next was off to Russ and Hattieôs Christmas party with a cool gift 
exchange, someone brought 3 vans as a present and of course they kept 
changing hands. I ended up with the vans when everything was said and 
done. Saw a lot of vanners that I have not seen in a while and invited 
them back to the FVC. 

 
   The following weekend we went to a party at the mayor of port 
orange's. He lives around the corner from us. 
  Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and happy New year!!!!  
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the January meeting at River 
forest, always a good time! 

 
 
Konehead 
(when your with the kone, you're never alone) 
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FVC Treasurer 
 

Wow, Happy New Year everyone!  Thank you 
to all who paid your dues for 2020 on time. For some 
others - please pay your dues prior to end of year for 
the next full year, it makes for a difficult time to sort out 
votes at the November meeting when dues are paid only to vote. It is not 
kind to pay dues late (January is $21 for the year). Please be kind. 

For some of us Vanning may be a hobby, for some a religion, for 
some a family, for yet others a lifestyle. Whichever may fit you, please 
ask questions and talk to many. We all have our opinions. Vanning has 
evolved over many generations & it takes all of our voices to create what 
we want in the future. Letôs create a kind, fun & easy-going place. 

 
  Mook 
 
 
 

From the Editoré 
 
Vanners, 
 
2019 was a mellow vanning year for me, many 

of us chose some out of state events, I hope we can 
create more in state events for the future. I only make 
1 event per calendar month, I choose to live a laid-back 
lifestyle and my retirement started when I was a 
teenager & chose to sail boats for a living. This, however means my 
weekends are precious. 2 events in January can hopefully be spaced out 
for 2021 as we have none for February in 2020. Please continue to share 
pics and stories of place and happenings I do not attend. I do attend all 
vanning events worldwide in spirit. Some even have virtual connections.  

All of us are vanners in spirit and we really do have common 
interests, I feel listening has enabled us to stay together and our numbers 
are showing growth over the past several years, I believe we can bolster 
up that trend and grow the FVC roster in the coming years. 

 
 Peace, Love, & Vanning 

  Gnarly 
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Well vanner friends,  
 

My three years as your president has come to 
an end!  Now we have new leadership and need to 
give 100% support to Kone, Joe-Van and Shawn, our 
new Van Show Judge.  I was blown away by how 
Adventure Vans pulled off their event.  To find 

another campground on such short notice was amazing.  It was also 
nice to see Homegrown Kustom members giving their help to 
Adventure.  Next, I finally made it to Turkey Van Run III.  It was a great 
time at Bulow RV Resort on Friday night, then Saturday morning, the 
cruise to Destination Daytona was awesome. 
 

After a very nice time there, we headed back to Bulow to continue 
the party.  Green Demon Van Club and Orlando Street Vans showed 
everyone a good time. 
 

Our November meeting went very well as we ended with three 
more clubs joining the FVC.  Welcome Green Demon Vans, United 
Truckers and Psycho Vans. 
 

Van Safe,    
       Spooky Tooth 

 
 
 

Dear FVC,  
 

 Another year has passed and I am thankful for 
all of y'all and your friendships.  

 
We face a new year starting with the Vanners in 

the Forest eVant in January. I hope to see everyone there. Don't forget 
soups and finger foods for Friday evening and a covered dish for 
Saturday evening.  

 
There will be an FVC meeting at noon on Saturday, as well. Come 

with or meet new vanners and enjoy the laid back weekend. 
 
 Keep your sense of humor and love one another.  
 Cari   
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 Directors Blog 
 

  We lost a good friend today not just personally but to our 
Vanning Community. Ed Fucci passed away early this morning. Ed 
had been battling health issues for quite some time and we are 
sure that he is now at peace. Our prayers go out to Rita and Ed's 
family at this time of sorrow..  
 

Ed was also a great friend to the Museum as his influence 
can be seen all over the Museum, including our early Chevy 
Vanner bar that Ed painted for us, donating his time and all the 
resources. Ed will also be remembered in our ring of Honor with 
Zelda and with a beautiful brick in the garden.  

 
As this year comes to a close, please take the time to 

remember your loved one's and to know how blessed you are to 
have them. Maybe in 2020 we can put the petty stuff behind us and 
just be grateful for what life throw's our way. We are pretty lucky to 
have this second Vanner family, not everyone can say that.  

 
My wish to you is a Happy and Healthy Vannin New Year. 
 
 

www.vanningmuseum.com 
 

 

https://www.vanningmuseum.com/
https://www.vanningmuseum.com/


12 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Turkey Rod 

Run 2020  
 

Green Demon  Vanners  

Van Shop 
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 Museum of Vanning  

Christmas Party  

 

Coastal Vans 

of Daytona 

Christmas 

Party 

 


